
12/18/2020 

Dear parents, 

Happy Holidays!  As the 2020 year comes to a close, we may not have so many activities to celebrate 
like the normal years, we are still grateful for the peace and love around us during the Cov-19 crisis, as 
well as all CKIS families are healthy. 
Before ending the 2020 year, we are sending parents following as a reminder for the new year: 

1.  End of Year Open House: 

The end year Open House on 12/11/2020, Fri. was cancelled due to the Cov-19. 

2.  New tuition rate change for 2021 

For the coming new 2021 year, we will keep the same tuition rate without increasing as following: 

Monthly tuition:        $1,388/m.   

Hot lunch program:  We can’t bring the hot lunch program to school until the entire Cov-19 condition 
is gone.  We will announce the new starting date when the condition is ready. 

3.  CKIS is open for classroom teaching NOW! 

We will remain a small class size for classroom teaching.  Currently, both Kindergarten/TK students 
are learning very well.  Due to a small class, it allows teacher to give 1-on-1 class teaching attention 
for the individual student who needs academic help.  Kindergarten/TK students have learned so much 
just for the past few months.  Other than class academic subjects, English (Phonics, vowel, consonant), 
Math and Chinese, they have also learned many English songs.   

4. CKIS welcomes all students to be back having classroom learning and activities. 

CKIS每天都有定期的学习,娱乐和正常活动，因此我们的学⽣不必每天独⾃在家中⾯对疫情的

消极情绪。学⽣还可以通过每天的定期安排,养成积极的学习习惯。 

Daily, CKIS has regular learning, playing and normal activities, so that our students do not have to face 
the negative emotions of the pandemic at home alone every day.  Students can also develop a positive 
learning habits with daily regular arrangements. 

5.  Winter break reminder: 

Our last day of operation for 2020 is Friday, 12/18/20120.  CKIS will be closed from 12/21 (Mon.) 
through 1/1/2021 (Fri.).  CKIS will resume on Monday, 1/4/2021. 

We are looking forward to having all our students back in the 2021 new year.   

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

CKIS,  

(408)735-8333 


